
 

 

Our Ref: CAC/ajh 

 18 April 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Safe Spaces for Homework for young people is a brand-new scheme that has been launched at the 
Avenue Baptist Church, Milton Road. It is for students to access after school on Tuesdays 3.30pm-
5.30pm.  
 

Details of the project are below if you would like to consent for your child to attend, please complete 
the following form and ask your child to take it with them on their first visit. After this they will be 
provided with login details so they can book a space at the venue on an app that will be provided. 
 

This is an excellent opportunity for our young students so please do encourage them to go where 
possible. 
 

Project Objectives 
- Provide a basic meal/ snack and drinks to young people 
- Provide a safe space for students to study and socialise in 
- Provide support and mentoring from Southeast College student ambassadors 
- Provide a safe space with an adult to oversee the homework spaces and offer support 
- Provide ‘way finding’ services in Southend for those in need 
- Provide access to tuition and/ or help with studies 
- Provide a space to access support to benefit students’ future development and progress in life 
- Provide a warm space to study 
 

Creative Elements 
- Fun 
- Trusted 
- Engaging with the demographic (11-18yrs) 
- ‘Cool’ and ‘Modern’ 
- All details viable and clear 
 

Copy / Key Points 
- Venue names, and basic address 
- DBS checked volunteers and staff 
- Times and Days- launching 7th November 
- Safe Space 
- Warm snacks (we will be providing toast and toppings as a minimum) 

 
Kind Regards, 
 

C. Campbell 

 

Miss Campbell 
KS3 Science Coordinator/Head of Year 8 


